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Is Your Company Ready for Quickie Elections?

Event

2.24.15


After several years of stops and starts, the National Labor Relations Board has kicked it into high

gear. And this is presenting challenges for union and non-union employers. Join us for an in-depth

look at what recent NLRB decisions and the upcoming “quickie election” rule will mean for your

organization, and how you can develop a proactive employee relations strategy to prepare for the

changes.





This complimentary event is a great opportunity to network and talk with other HR professionals and

our lawyers in an informal and collaborative setting to get the information you need to stay in the

know.





There is no cost to attend this briefing.





Presenters:


Dave Schreiner is a partner in the Cleveland office of Fisher Phillips. Although he has counseled

employers in virtually all areas of labor and employment law, his primary focus is in the traditional

labor relations area.





Melanie Webber is a partner in the Cleveland office of Fisher Phillips. She counsels employers on a

wide array of human resource, employment law and labor issues.





Date and location:


Tuesday, February 24 2015





Fisher Phillips


9150 South Hills Boulevard


Lower Level Conference Room


Cleveland, Ohio 44147





Time:


8:30 a.m.


Registration and Breakfast





9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.


https://www.fisherphillips.com/
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Program





RSVP to Amy Avon by February 20, 2015 at


aavon@fisherphillips.com
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